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Everyone Successful Everyday           
‘With God all things are possible’ Matthew 19:26

News

To book tickets for the disco, copy and paste 
this link into  your browser: www.pta-

events.co.uk/friendsofbisley/ of Bisley School 
(pta-events.co.uk)

Do you have any wood 
chippings?

Mrs Stainforth is looking for wood
chippings for the Forest School area. If 

you have any that you are able to 
donate please contact the office.

Last Day of Term  
Thursday 28th March 
Collection times as follows: 
Nursery 1.10pm 
Reception:1.20pm 
Year 1 & 2: 1.25pm 
Year 3 -6: 1.30pm 

Thank you to everyone for dressing in red to
support Comic Relief today; everyone looked
great!

Well done to Barn Owls (Yr3) for a wonderful
assembly. The singing was tres̀ bien!

Next week marks the beginning of our
Performing Arts Fortnight. Class and assembly
performances will begin next week so please
make sure that children have anything in school
they need for performances. We have now
finalised the performers for the evening
performance on the 26th and letters will go out on
Monday.

Fingers crossed for a slightly drier weekend!

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofbisley/


Issue 24 page 2

Foxcubs
Daisy for sharing her ideas with the large construction 
bricks this week.

Amelia R for her super listening and tidying up this week.

Reception
Leo S for trying hard in his phonics and writing.  Well done 
Leo.

Lilia for making an effort in all areas of her learning and working 
very hard to make positive choices all around the class.

Year 1
Nathan for great independent work this week in maths 
measuring different lengths.

Athena for a demonstrating fantastic engagement levels, and 
creating her own dance in PE to the beat and rhythm of the music.

Year 2
Izzy for her enthusiasm and willingness to participate in and 
try her best at everything she does at school.

James for really persevering with his maths learning this week and 
really grasping capacity and volume.

Year 3
Gillen for being an excellent team player in PE. His 
awareness and concentration in making sure that his team 
members were ready was a credit to his team.

Ali for remembering and sharing facts about Greek gods and 
goddesses and using super vocabulary in his work.

Year 4
Paul for always trying your hardest with your learning even 
when you are finding it tricky. You wowed me with your 
writing about the "three trees". well done!

Immy for her lovely work on the folktale “The Three Trees” and 
being such a supportive friend to everyone in Kingfishers.

Year 5
Yaron for working on his English target and helping his 
friends with the greater depth challenge questions in 
maths.

Holly for working so hard on her phonics and her writing.

Year 6
Lateisha for your impressive dedication to your maths 
studies.  You've gone above and beyond.   Well done!

Ollie for the well thought out contributions he has made, during 
both English and maths.

Headteacher Certificates Week Ending 15 March 2024

DIARY DATES

Spring Term
22nd March – Primary Robins Concert – Years 3 and 4 
10.30am
22nd March – FOBs Discos (See FOBs Weekly Update)
25th March – Rock Steady Monday Group Concert 2pm
26th March – Gilbert and Sullivan’s Pirates of Penzance 
Concert  9am
26th March – Performing Arts Evening 7pm
27th March – Rock Steady Wednesday Group Concert 
9am
28th March – End of term finish at 1.30pm

Summer Term
15th April – Start of Summer Term
26th April – Kestrels Class Assembly 2.40pm
1st – 3rd May – Year 5 Residential
3rd May – Seals Class Assembly 2.40pm
6th May – Bank Holiday
10th May – Years 2/3 Trip to Marwell Zoo

13th May – Year 6 SATs
17th May – Year 1 Class Assembly 2.40pm
24th May – INSET Day
27th – 31st May – Half Term
3rd – 7th June – Year 6 Residential
14th June – Reception Fathers Day Assembly 2.40pm
21st June – Kites Class Assembly 2.40pm
21st June – Reception/Year 1 Trip to The Lookout
10th July – Years 4/5 Trip to Natural History Museum
5th July – INSET Day
23rd July – End of Term finish at 1.30pm

Please can any outstanding dinner 
money be paid as soon as possible.  
Dinner money for the next half term 
is £75.60.  This must be paid for in 
advance.


